
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
         

  27th September 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Palmer Class Trip to Shoreham Hill - Thursday 3rd October 2024 
 
We like to take every opportunity to extend and support the education programme in the school.  We have 
arranged for your child to go on a visit to: 
  

Shoreham hill side to support their learning of landscape drawing in art. 
This will take place on Thursday 3rd October 2024 at 2pm. 

  
The children will then go back to school to draw Shoreham’s landscape using perspective skills they have learnt 
this term. 
 
There is no cost for this visit and no need to register consent as covered by local visit permission.  
 
We would really appreciate parent volunteers for this walk so please indicate on the form via 
www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage if you would like to assist by Monday 30th September. We will confirm your 
place via email by Monday 30th September.  
 
 
Thank you 
Miss Watts and Mrs Witt 
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